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STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(206) 753-6423 o (SCAN) 234-6423 o TTY (206) 586-8203

REF: UT6-0590
DOCKET: UG-940814
ADVICE NO: 684-F510

June 5, 1995

Mr. Ronald J. Amen, Director
Rates and Special Studies
Washington Natural Gas Company
815 Mercer Street, Dexter 2

P. O. Box 1869 '
Seattle, Washington 98111

Dear Mr. Amen:

Enclosed stamped "Rejected," are two copies of the tariff filing
transmitted by your letter of June 15, 1994.

The third‘copy of said filing, also stamped "Rejected," has been
retained for our file.

A copy of the Commission’s Fifth Supplemental Order Rejecting
Tariff Filing; Authorizing Refiling in Dockets UG-940034 and
UG-940814, which authorizes the above rejection has been mailed to
you under separate cover.

Sincerely,
(q /6292wx
Cathy Kern

Transportation Specialist
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